
From:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  02/22/2019 08:29:13 AM

To:  Eddie Guerrero (eddie.guerrero@lacity.org) <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>; Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Follow-up Meeting with Caltrans
 

Hi Eddie & Wes –
A follow‐up meeting has been scheduled with Caltrans re the Hollywood Center project for next Tuesday, 2/26 from 2 to 3 PM. 
Would one or both of you be able to attend?  Thanks!
‐ Tom


